
 

 

 

 

March 3, 2025 

 

To: Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioner #1 
From: Captain Jodi Byrne 
Subject: February EMS Report 
 
February 2025   85 Calls 

                8 Refusals 
 
-North/New Hanover: For February 2025:  
 New Hanover-2 dispatches-2 cancels (non ALS) 

North Hanover-9 dispatches-4 cancels (non ALS); 1 standby (fire related); 1 refusal; 3 transport 
 

-Speedway: Contacted by new track manager to do speedway standbys for upcoming 2025 season. 1 ambulance, 
charged based on fire ordinance, will be $1050/standby based on 7 hour average. Sent over updated MOA from 
last year and have received it back signed. 
 
- Rodeo: No update. 
 
-Truck Radio Chargers- In the process of having radio chargers donated so we don’t need to purchase them 
 
-Time Off Logs- Up to date as of February 1st 
 
-Training- Working on schedule for 2025. Will be holding refresher in Spring 2026. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jodi Byrne 
EMS Captain 


